From:

<majoros@webmail.co.za>

To:

"Albertina Kakaza" <akakaza@parliament.gov.za>

Date:

5/14/2007 5:24 PM

Subject:

Re: Program for tomorrow

Dear Albertina.

Here is my story:

My name is Maria Maile, the owner of Majoro's B&B. I operate from my home in KHAYELITSHA, started in November 1998. My aim was to create jobs for the community also to have sustainable income as I know that the Tourism Sector create jobs. I took courses about tourism, short courses that were offered by the City of Cape Town. With my experience in the hospitality industry I know what hospitality is, but you will find that most of the time we are told criterias and yet we are in the township using the same place we stay for the business.

We offer cultural tourism to the visitors, the visitors who come to our places are happy but the sector makes township tourism difficult, they make it very complicated for us small B&B because we don't have the facilities that they want. How can we have those things if we don't get funding and support?

Andigqibanga ndiza kuthetha ngokwam iingxaki endinazo.

- > Dear Ms Maile and Ms Maneo
- >
- > Please find a copy of a program for tomorrow, I'm still waiting for
- > submissions.
- -
- > Thank you
- >
- > Albertina Kakaza
- > Committee Section
- > Parliament of RSA
- > P O Box 15
- > Cape Town
- > 8000
- > Tel: (021) 403 3765
- > Fax: (021) 403 2854
- > Cell: 083 354 4031
- > Email: akakaza@parliament.gov.za
- >
- >
- >
- > Please note: This email and its content are subject to
- > the disclaimer as displayed at the following link
- > http://webmail.parliament.gov.za/disclaimer.html